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  Windows 8.1 in Depth Brian Knittel,Paul
McFedries,2014 A comprehensive guide for users
already familiar with the Windows operating system
covers the new features of Windows 8.1, from the
basics to such complex topics as networking,
security, and customization, and includes
troubleshooting tips.
  Effective Oracle by Design Thomas
Kyte,2003-09-12 Tom Kyte of Oracle Magazine’s “Ask
Tom” column has written the definitive guide to
designing and building high-performance, scalable
Oracle applications. The book covers schema
design, SQL and PL/SQL, tables and indexes, and
much more. From the exclusive publisher of Oracle
Press books, this is a must-have resource for all
Oracle developers and DBAs.
  Report of the Presidential Commission on the
Space Shuttle Challenger Accident DIANE Publishing
Company,Southgate Publishers,1995-07
  Ubiquitous Computing Fundamentals John
Krumm,2018-10-08 ...a must-read text that provides
a historical lens to see how ubicomp has matured
into a multidisciplinary endeavor. It will be an
essential reference to researchers and those who
want to learn more about this evolving field. -
From the Foreword, Professor Gregory D. Abowd,
Georgia Institute of Technology First introduced
two decades ago, the term ubiquitous computing is
now part of the common vernacular. Ubicomp, as it
is commonly called, has grown not just quickly but
broadly so as to encompass a wealth of concepts
and technology that serves any number of purposes
across all of human endeavor. While such growth is
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positive, the newest generation of ubicomp
practitioners and researchers, isolated to
specific tasks, are in danger of losing their
sense of history and the broader perspective that
has been so essential to the field’s creativity
and brilliance. Under the guidance of John Krumm,
an original ubicomp pioneer, Ubiquitous Computing
Fundamentals brings together eleven ubiquitous
computing trailblazers who each report on his or
her area of expertise. Starting with a historical
introduction, the book moves on to summarize a
number of self-contained topics. Taking a
decidedly human perspective, the book includes
discussion on how to observe people in their
natural environments and evaluate the critical
points where ubiquitous computing technologies can
improve their lives. Among a range of topics this
book examines: How to build an infrastructure that
supports ubiquitous computing applications Privacy
protection in systems that connect personal
devices and personal information Moving from the
graphical to the ubiquitous computing user
interface Techniques that are revolutionizing the
way we determine a person’s location and
understand other sensor measurements While we
needn’t become expert in every sub-discipline of
ubicomp, it is necessary that we appreciate all
the perspectives that make up the field and
understand how our work can influence and be
influenced by those perspectives. This is
important, if we are to encourage future
generations to be as successfully innovative as
the field’s originators.
  Document Drafting Handbook Gladys Q.
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Ramey,Barbara Suhre,Ernie Sowada,1991
  Windows Server 2008 Inside Out William
Stanek,2008-02-27 Learn how to conquer Windows
Server 2008—from the inside out! Designed for
system administrators, this definitive resource
features hundreds of timesaving solutions, expert
insights, troubleshooting tips, and workarounds
for administering Windows Server 2008—all in
concise, fast-answer format. You will learn how to
perform upgrades and migrations, automate
deployments, implement security features, manage
software updates and patches, administer users and
accounts, manage Active Directory directory
services, and more. With INSIDE OUT, you’ll
discover the best and fastest ways to perform core
administrative tasks, with an award-winning format
that makes it easy to find exactly the tips,
troubleshooting solutions, and workarounds you
need. Plus, the companion CD comes packed with a
fully searchable eBook and more than 100
timesaving tools and scripts. With INSIDE OUT, you
get all muscle and no fluff! For customers who
purchase an ebook version of this title,
instructions for downloading the CD files can be
found in the ebook.
  The Design and Analysis of Computer Experiments
Thomas J. Santner,Brian J. Williams,William I.
Notz,2019-01-08 This book describes methods for
designing and analyzing experiments that are
conducted using a computer code, a computer
experiment, and, when possible, a physical
experiment. Computer experiments continue to
increase in popularity as surrogates for and
adjuncts to physical experiments. Since the
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publication of the first edition, there have been
many methodological advances and software
developments to implement these new methodologies.
The computer experiments literature has emphasized
the construction of algorithms for various data
analysis tasks (design construction, prediction,
sensitivity analysis, calibration among others),
and the development of web-based repositories of
designs for immediate application. While it is
written at a level that is accessible to readers
with Masters-level training in Statistics, the
book is written in sufficient detail to be useful
for practitioners and researchers. New to this
revised and expanded edition: • An expanded
presentation of basic material on computer
experiments and Gaussian processes with additional
simulations and examples • A new comparison of
plug-in prediction methodologies for real-valued
simulator output • An enlarged discussion of
space-filling designs including Latin Hypercube
designs (LHDs), near-orthogonal designs, and
nonrectangular regions • A chapter length
description of process-based designs for
optimization, to improve good overall fit,
quantile estimation, and Pareto optimization • A
new chapter describing graphical and numerical
sensitivity analysis tools • Substantial new
material on calibration-based prediction and
inference for calibration parameters • Lists of
software that can be used to fit models discussed
in the book to aid practitioners
  Windows Server 2016 Unleashed Rand
Morimoto,Jeffrey R. Shapiro,Guy Yardeni,Omar
Droubi,Andrew Abbate,Michael Noel,Chris
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Amaris,2017 This is the most comprehensive and
realistic guide to Windows Server 2016 planning,
design, prototyping, implementation, migration,
administration, and support. Extensively updated,
it contains unsurpassed independent and objective
coverage of Windows Server 2016's key innovations,
including the cloud, containers, and Windows 10
integration. Windows Server 2016 Unleashed
reflects the authors' extraordinary experience
implementing Windows Server 2016 in large-scale
environments since its earliest alpha releases,
reaching back more than two years prior to its
official launch. Microsoft MVP Rand Morimoto and
his colleagues fully address every aspect of
deploying and operating Windows Server 2016,
including Active Directory, networking and core
application services, security, migration from
Windows Server 2003/2008, administration, fault
tolerance, optimization, troubleshooting, and much
more. Valuable for Windows professionals at all
skill levels, this book will be especially
indispensable for intermediate-to-advanced level
professionals seeking expert, in-depth solutions.
Every chapter contains tips, tricks, best
practices, and lessons learned from actual
deployments: practical information for using
Windows Server 2016 to solve real business
problems.
  Digital Copyright Jessica Litman, Professor
Litman's work stands out as well-researched,
doctrinally solid, and always piercingly well-
written.-JANE GINSBURG, Morton L. Janklow
Professor of Literary and Artistic Property,
Columbia UniversityLitman's work is distinctive in
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several respects: in her informed historical
perspective on copyright law and its legislative
policy; her remarkable ability to translate
complicated copyright concepts and their
implications into plain English; her willingness
to study, understand, and take seriously what
ordinary people think copyright law means; and her
creativity in formulating alternatives to the
copyright quagmire. -PAMELA SAMUELSON, Professor
of Law and Information Management; Director of the
Berkeley Center for Law & Technology, University
of California, BerkeleyIn 1998, copyright
lobbyists succeeded in persuading Congress to
enact laws greatly expanding copyright owners'
control over individuals' private uses of their
works. The efforts to enforce these new rights
have resulted in highly publicized legal battles
between established media and new upstarts.In this
enlightening and well-argued book, law professor
Jessica Litman questions whether copyright laws
crafted by lawyers and their lobbyists really make
sense for the vast majority of us. Should every
interaction between ordinary consumers and
copyright-protected works be restricted by law? Is
it practical to enforce such laws, or expect
consumers to obey them? What are the effects of
such laws on the exchange of information in a free
society?Litman's critique exposes the 1998
copyright law as an incoherent patchwork. She
argues for reforms that reflect common sense and
the way people actually behave in their daily
digital interactions.This paperback edition
includes an afterword that comments on recent
developments, such as the end of the Napster
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story, the rise of peer-to-peer file sharing, the
escalation of a full-fledged copyright war, the
filing of lawsuits against thousands of
individuals, and the June 2005 Supreme Court
decision in the Grokster case.Jessica Litman (Ann
Arbor, MI) is professor of law at Wayne State
University and a widely recognized expert on
copyright law.
  The Next Digital Decade Berin Szoka,Adam
Marcus,2011-06-10
  The Digital Dilemma National Research
Council,Commission on Physical Sciences,
Mathematics, and Applications,Computer Science and
Telecommunications Board,Committee on Intellectual
Property Rights and the Emerging Information
Infrastructure,2000-02-24 Imagine sending a
magazine article to 10 friends-making photocopies,
putting them in envelopes, adding postage, and
mailing them. Now consider how much easier it is
to send that article to those 10 friends as an
attachment to e-mail. Or to post the article on
your own site on the World Wide Web. The ease of
modifying or copying digitized material and the
proliferation of computer networking have raised
fundamental questions about copyright and
patentâ€intellectual property protections rooted
in the U.S. Constitution. Hailed for quick and
convenient access to a world of material, the
Internet also poses serious economic issues for
those who create and market that material. If
people can so easily send music on the Internet
for free, for example, who will pay for music?
This book presents the multiple facets of
digitized intellectual property, defining terms,



9

identifying key issues, and exploring
alternatives. It follows the complex threads of
law, business, incentives to creators, the
American tradition of access to information, the
international context, and the nature of human
behavior. Technology is explored for its ability
to transfer content and its potential to protect
intellectual property rights. The book proposes
research and policy recommendations as well as
principles for policymaking.
  The Places Where Community Is Practiced Anna
Steigemann,2019-02-25 In this open access
publication, the social cohesion of urban
neighborhoods and their residents is examined,
which is often viewed as vulnerable since
increased mobility, individualization, wider
socio-economic and demographic changes have
fundamentally altered the basis for everyday
social interaction in urban neighborhoods. Anna
Steigemann gives scholarly attention to the
concrete places where neighborly interactions
still take place and to how these interactions
affect local community building. She illuminates
and explores the ordinary everyday interactions
and social practices in and around shops and
gastronomic facilities on a shopping street in
Berlin-Neukölln, revealing how these businesses
are important places where community is practiced,
but also why they are increasingly threatened by
commercial and residential gentrification.
  Mastering Microsoft Windows Server 2008 R2 Mark
Minasi,Darril Gibson,Aidan Finn,Wendy Henry,Byron
Hynes,2010-03-30 The one book you absolutely need
to get up and running with Windows Server 2008 R2.
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One of the world's leading Windows authorities and
top-selling author Mark Minasi explores every nook
and cranny of the latest version of Microsoft's
flagship network operating system, Windows Server
2008 R2, giving you the most in-depth coverage in
any book on the market. Focuses on Windows Windows
Server 2008 R2, the newest version of Microsoft's
Windows' server line of operating system, and the
ideal server for new Windows 7 clients Author Mark
Minasi is one of the world's leading Windows
authorities and has taught tens of thousands of
people to design and run Windows networks Covers
Windows storage concepts and skills, Windows
Server 2008 IP, WINS, NetBIOS, LMHosts, DNS,
creating the simple Active Directory, and creating
and managing user accounts Explains Group Policy
in Active Directory; files, folders and shares;
Sysvol, old and new; sharing printers on the
network; remote server administration; connecting
Windows clients to your network; working the Web
with IIS 7.0; and AD maintenance and recovery
Provides workarounds for things that don't quite
work as they should and how-tos for many
undocumented features Find out everything you want
to know-and then some!
  Research on Women's Health ,1997
  Cybersecurity Framework Manufacturing Profile
National Institute of Standards,2017-05-31 March
2017 If you like this book (or the Kindle
version), please leave positive review. This
document provides the Cybersecurity Framework
implementation details developed for the
manufacturing environment. The Manufacturing
Profile of the Cybersecurity Framework can be used
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as a roadmap for reducing cybersecurity risk for
manufacturers that is aligned with manufacturing
sector goals and industry best practices. The
Profile gives manufacturers:* A method to identify
opportunities for improving the current
cybersecurity posture of the manufacturing system*
An evaluation of their ability to operate the
control environment at their acceptable risk
level* A standardized approach to preparing the
cybersecurity plan for ongoing assurance of the
manufacturing system's security Why buy a book you
can download for free? First you gotta find it and
make sure it's the latest version (not always
easy). Then you gotta print it using a network
printer you share with 100 other people - and its
outta paper - and the toner is low (take out the
toner cartridge, shake it, then put it back). If
it's just 10 pages, no problem, but if it's a 250-
page book, you will need to punch 3 holes in all
those pages and put it in a 3-ring binder. Takes
at least an hour. An engineer that's paid $75 an
hour has to do this himself (who has assistant's
anymore?). If you are paid more than $10 an hour
and use an ink jet printer, buying this book will
save you money. It's much more cost-effective to
just order the latest version from Amazon.com This
book is published by 4th Watch Books and includes
copyright material. We publish compact, tightly-
bound, full-size books (8 � by 11 inches), with
glossy covers. 4th Watch Books is a Service
Disabled Veteran-Owned Small Business (SDVOSB),
and is not affiliated with the National Institute
of Standards and Technology. For more titles
published by 4th Watch Books, please visit:
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cybah.webplus.net A full copy of all the pertinent
cybersecurity standards is available on DVD-ROM in
the CyberSecurity Standards Library disc which is
available at Amazon.com. NIST SP 500-299 NIST
Cloud Computing Security Reference Architecture
NIST SP 500-291 NIST Cloud Computing Standards
Roadmap Version 2 NIST SP 500-293 US Government
Cloud Computing Technology Roadmap Volume 1 & 2
NIST SP 500-293 US Government Cloud Computing
Technology Roadmap Volume 3 DRAFT NIST SP 1800-8
Securing Wireless Infusion Pumps NISTIR 7497
Security Architecture Design Process for Health
Information Exchanges (HIEs) NIST SP 800-66
Implementing the Health Insurance Portability and
Accountability Act (HIPAA) Security Rule NIST SP
1800-1 Securing Electronic Health Records on
Mobile Devices NIST SP 800-177 Trustworthy Email
NIST SP 800-184 Guide for Cybersecurity Event
Recovery NIST SP 800-190 Application Container
Security Guide NIST SP 800-193 Platform Firmware
Resiliency Guidelines NIST SP 1800-1 Securing
Electronic Health Records on Mobile Devices NIST
SP 1800-2 Identity and Access Management for
Electric Utilities NIST SP 1800-5 IT Asset
Management: Financial Services NIST SP 1800-6
Domain Name Systems-Based Electronic Mail Security
NIST SP 1800-7 Situational Awareness for Electric
Utilities
  Natural Hazard Mitigation Alessandra
Jerolleman,John J. Kiefer,2012-11-26 One of the
four core phases of emergency management, hazard
mitigation is essential for reducing disaster
effects on human populations and making
communities more resilient to the impacts of
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hazards. Presenting an up-to-date look at the
changing nature of disasters, Natural Hazard
Mitigation offers practical guidance on the
implementation and selection of hazard mitigation
programs and projects. Based on real-world
applications, the book includes case studies that
present a thorough explanation of the various
issues involved. The contributors describe the
value and potential of mitigation efforts and
explain how to convince public officials and
communities of that value. They also discuss how
to better involve the community and uniquely
tailor solutions to regional and local situations.
The book begins with an overview of the history of
hazard mitigation with a focus on the Disaster
Mitigation Act of 2000. It examines where hazard
mitigation fits into emergency management and
addresses some of the challenges that can arise in
navigating the various intergovernmental
relationships involved in hazard mitigation. The
remaining chapters explore: Public-private
partnerships for hazard mitigation at the local
level The role currently played by the private
sector and how communities can best make use of
contractors How to maximize the use of the
National Flood Insurance Program and the Community
Ratings System Risk communications as a key
component of encouraging hazard mitigation Legal
issues relevant to hazard mitigation Ways to
actively engage the community and how to advocate
for hazard mitigation policy How state and local
governments can promote and fund mitigation
without utilizing federal dollars The challenges
associated with volunteers and how to best make
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use of this resource The area analysis as an
innovative means of addressing flood risk at the
block or neighborhood level The book includes
learning objectives, key terms, and end-of-chapter
questions to enhance comprehension. It concludes
with a discussion of tools that local
practitioners can use and provides an appendix
with additional links and resources. This volume
is an essential reference for both students and
professionals in the ongoing effort to better
prepare communities against the effects of natural
hazards.
  Frontiers of Human-Centered Computing, Online
Communities and Virtual Environments Rae
Earnshaw,2001-02-26 This volume presents the
results of a joint National Science Foundation and
European Commission Workshop which was set up to
identify the future key strategic research
directions in the areas of human-centred
interaction, online communities and virtual
environments.
  International Reference Guide to Space Launch
Systems Steven J. Isakowitz,Joseph P.
Hopkins,Joshua B. Hopkins,2004 This bestselling
reference guide contains the most reliable and
comprehensive material on launch programs in
Brazil, China, Europe, India, Israel, and the
United States. Packed with illustrations and
figures, this edition has been updated and
expanded, and offers a quick and easy data
retrieval source for policy makers, planners,
engineers, launch buyers, and students.
  Childlessness in Europe: Contexts, Causes, and
Consequences Michaela Kreyenfeld,Dirk
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Konietzka,2017-01-11 This book is published open
access under a CC BY 4.0 license. This open access
book provides an overview of childlessness
throughout Europe. It offers a collection of
papers written by leading demographers and
sociologists that examine contexts, causes, and
consequences of childlessness in countries
throughout the region.The book features data from
all over Europe. It specifically highlights
patterns of childlessness in Germany, France, the
United Kingdom, Finland, Sweden, Austria and
Switzerland. An additional chapter on
childlessness in the United States puts the
European experience in perspective. The book
offers readers such insights as the determinants
of lifelong childlessness, whether governments can
and should counteract increasing childlessness,
how the phenomenon differs across social strata
and the role economic uncertainties play. In
addition, the book also examines life course
dynamics and biographical patterns, assisted
reproduction as well as the consequences of
childlessness. Childlessness has been increasing
rapidly in most European countries in recent
decades. This book offers readers expert analysis
into this issue from leading experts in the field
of family behavior. From causes to consequences,
it explores the many facets of childlessness
throughout Europe to present a comprehensive
portrait of this important demographic and
sociological trend.
  Evolving IP Marketplace Suzanne Michael,2011-05
This report recommends improvements to two areas
of patent law policies affecting how well a patent



16

gives notice to the public of what technology is
protected and remedies for patent infringement.
The report provides valuable insights on how
courts can reform the patent system to best serve
consumers. It recognizes that patents play a
critical role in encouraging innovation, but it
also observes that some strategies by patent
holders risk distorting competition and deterring
innovation. This is especially true for activity
driven by poor patent notice, and by remedies that
do not align the compensation received by patent
holders for infringement with the economic value
of their patented inventions. This is a print on
demand report.
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